
From: Graham, Karriemah [BPU]
To: Espinoza, Emeli [BPU]
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Please DO NOT support clean energy (DOCKET NO. QO24020126 – 2024 ENERGY MASTER

PLAN )
Date: Monday, June 10, 2024 12:22:24 PM

Please upload email Comment and make public.

Thanks

-----Original Message-----
From: Gray, Dawn [BPU] <Dawn.Gray@bpu.nj.gov>
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 11:47 AM
To: Graham, Karriemah [BPU] <karriemah.graham@bpu.nj.gov>
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Please DO NOT support clean energy (DOCKET NO. QO24020126 – 2024 ENERGY
MASTER PLAN )

-----Original Message-----
From: lanecara21@everyactioncustom.com <lanecara21@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Sunday, June 9, 2024 3:10 PM
To: Secretary, BPUBoard [BPU] <Board.Secretary@bpu.nj.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Please DO NOT support clean energy (DOCKET NO. QO24020126 – 2024 ENERGY
MASTER PLAN )

Dear Board Secretary Sherri L. Golden,

As a New Jersey resident, I’m writing to you on Docket Number QO24020126 to urge you to throw that piece of
garbage down the toilet! The so called updated Energy Master Plan creates the framework for our state to become
littered with UNRELIABLE AND UNFRIENDLY TO OCEAN LIFE in order to meet the UNACHIEVABLE  goal
of 100% clean energy by 2030 to New Jersey’s clean energy future!
The utter stupidity of REDUCING CARBON DIOXIDE from the air has been proven to be UNNECESSARY! CO2
is GOOD for healthy plants and animals! Stop ramming our public with inefficient ineffective offshore wind
turbines that break easily and have zero plan for recycling broken blades as well as massive concrete structures all
along the eastern seaboard!
STOP KILLING THE WHALES! WE HATE YOU FOR THIS!

Sincerely,
Cara Lane
128 Everest Dr S  Brick, NJ 08724-2036
lanecara21@gmail.com
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